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.+ Our People Are the Difference

NOTICE: Chicago Rail Conditions

Dear Business Partner,

BENSF Railway and CSX Railroad in the Chicago area are experiencing extreme congestion
due to shortage of chassis. Drivers have been waiting in line for several hours which have
impacted our ability to collect imports and deliver exports timely.

Please advise your clients of potential delays.

If you have any additional questions, please do reach out to your local STG contact.
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